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Absences: 
Please remember to complete leave of absence forms (available on 

our website or from the office) if your child needs to be absent 

from school for a medical or other appointment/reason. 

Diary Dates 

Friday 2nd February—Christingle Church 
    Service, 2pm 

Friday 9th February—End of Term 3 

Monday 19th February—Start of Term 4 

Friday 23rd February—DISCO 

Miss Ladley would be 

grateful for donations of 

any fabric or wool you no 

Could all children have a named PE Kit 

in school please, including outdoor kit 

(black joggers and sweater). 

Years 3 and 4 are collecting shoe boxes for 

a DT project. If you have any spare that 

you could donate they would be very    

gratefully received. You can drop them in to 

the Office. Thank you 

LEGO CLUB 

There will be no LEGO 

Club next Tuesday 23rd 

January  

PTFA News 

DISCO Friday 23rd Febru-

ary  

KS1 5-6pm 

KS2 6.15-7.15pm 

 

Bags2School bags will be 

coming home shortly for col-

lection on 2nd February 

 

New school lottery—get in 

touch to find out more (see 

also PTFA Facebook page) 

Return slip reminders: 
Y6—Butlin's Residential and deposit 

Y5—11+ slip 

Y1 to Y6—Colourstrings 

Attendance Award 

This week Rockstar went 

to Year 3 for 98.8% 

This weeks House points 
 

1210 

1515 

1260 

1452 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children will be bringing home their Christingle collection candles 

on Monday in readiness for our Christingle service in Church on 2nd 

February.    Let’s see how much we can raise this year for The Chil-

dren’s Society.  

I have some very exciting news to share with you all:  Mrs Ruffy is 

expecting her third child in July so I am sure you will join with me in 

congratulating her and wishing her all the best.  I will keep you up-

dated on who will replace her when she goes on maternity leave later 

in the year. 

Finally, we have spent some time in our collective worship this week 

reminding all children of the expectations we have in terms of behav-

iour both in class and on the playground. 

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  


